
 

 

 

Report of Committee of the Whole - City Council 

Council Chambers, 4th Floor, City Hall 

 

November 25, 2020, 9:00 a.m. 

 

Present: Mayor Danny Breen 

 Deputy Mayor Sheilagh O'Leary 

 Councillor Maggie Burton 

 Councillor Dave Lane 

 Councillor Sandy Hickman 

 Councillor Debbie Hanlon 

 Councillor Deanne Stapleton 

 Councillor Jamie Korab 

 Councillor Ian Froude 

 Councillor Wally Collins 

 Councillor Shawn Skinner 

  

Staff: Kevin Breen, City Manager 

 Derek Coffey, Deputy City Manager of Finance & Administration 

 Tanya Haywood, Deputy City Manager of Community Services 

 Jason Sinyard, Deputy City Manager of Planning, Engineering & 

Regulatory Services 

 Lynnann Winsor, Deputy City Manager of Public Works 

 Cheryl Mullett, City Solicitor 

 Elaine Henley, City Clerk 

 Ken O'Brien, Chief Municipal Planner 

 Shanna Fitzgerald, Legislative Assistant 

 Kelly Maguire, Communications & PR Officer 

 Judy Tobin, Manager - Housing 

 Andrew Niblock, Director - Environment Services 

  

_____________________________________________________________________ 
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Tourism and Culture - Councillor Debbie Hanlon 

Art Procurement 2020 

Recommendation 

Moved By Councillor Hanlon 

Seconded By Councillor Burton 

That Council approve the Art Procurement Jury’s recommendation as 

attached. 

For (11): Mayor Breen, Deputy Mayor O'Leary, Councillor Burton, 

Councillor Lane, Councillor Hickman, Councillor Hanlon, Councillor 

Stapleton, Councillor Korab, Councillor Froude, Councillor Collins, and 

Councillor Skinner 

 

MOTION CARRIED (11 to 0) 

 

 

 

 

_________________________ 

Mayor 

 


